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Randers, 6 March 2012 
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Grace Letter for Danish Crown AmbA, dated 6 March 2012 
 
On 9 March 2012 Danish Crown was supposed to deliver its first Progress Report to 
UN Global Compact. The process is quite complicated because the data to be used 
for the report is not always directly available. The Progress Report will be delivered 
within the new deadline. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
DANISH CROWN 
 
 
Jørgen Birch Jensen 
Chefkonsulent 


